Dr. Don Carlos Peete, Professional Building, Kansas City, Missouri.

Dear Dr. Peete:

When I was dictating the Jayhawk Rebounds I discovered that I had failed to make a contribution to the Francisco Memorial Fund. Please accept my check for \$25.00. I realize that this is a small amount to give for the memory of so great a man, but I am hoping to increase this amount when and if you need more. I am sure that you will, but at the present time I wanted to delay no further.

I got a nice letter from Ginny Jane saying that she enjoyed the Rebounds.

Hope to have a visit with you and your good family in the not too distant future.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH Eno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.